
April 20, 2020 

 

 

Mr. Guggisberg and GMR School board, 

 

It comes with extreme difficulty that I announce to you my resignation as 

Industrial Tech Instructor from GMR to start the 2020-2021 school year.   

My decision to make a professional move to another school district was not 

an easy one to make.  I feel forever indebted to the great communities of 

Greenbush and Middle River and the GMR school district for what I've gained and 

learned on a professional and personal level.  For 15 years now, I've been blessed 

to work with the great administration, staff, students, parents, and the community 

members of what makes up GMR.   

These last few days have been stressful and an emotional roller coaster for 

me while deciding.  But in the end, my decision was entirely based on my kids and 

family.  It had absolutely nothing to do with anything your great district has done.   

I want to thank the GMR school board and communities for being so 

supportive and providing me with an amazing place to work for so many years.  I 

wish the best of luck to all of you in the future. 

 

Sincerely,    

 

 

Jim Mack  
 


